
Major banks and Wall Street advisors are recommending investors dump their fossil fuel stock; it is a 
dying industry. So, when Pembina has milked the market, made their money, and then shuts down and 
pulls out, taking their tax money with them, who gets left with the mess? We have seen the economic 
mayhem that a large industry, such as Hanjin, can impose on our city. Pembina is even bigger and will 
have even more clout. This projects stinks, literally and figuratively.  It is dangerous. It is short-
sighted.It swims against the strong current of developing renewable sources of energy. The people of 
Portland don't want it.  It smells of back-room deals. And it is an embarrassment that our city is even 
thinking of  giving them consideration.  Please garner the courage to say, "No." 
 
Thank you. 
 
Craig Heverly 
4814 SE 30th Ave #131 
Portland, OR 97202 
 


